
Minutes of the pre-bid meeting for selecting a firm for developing a corporate video for 
SLSEA held on 5th October 2023 

 
Discussion points: 
 
 It was decided that the video should be developed in all three languages (English, 

Sinhala & Tamil). Bidders are required to submit cost breakdown for the translation of 

videos as per the financial proposal format given here. 


